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19th May 2020 
 

A message from Mrs McCluskey 
 

As I mentioned in my letter yesterday, I am aiming to get more information regarding re-opening to you 
by the end of the week. I need to remind parents that Friday 22nd May is an INSET day. We do need this 
day to give us time to get the school ready for welcoming children back. So on Friday no work will be set 
on the Google Classroom. 

Reminder- LIVE assembly will be Thursday 21st at 9:30 on Youtube. 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to post messages in your classroom to thank your teacher tomorrow. 

New Video 
 
Hopefully you saw yesterday our new video from the staff to you. 
https://youtu.be/Mkug61XCkgc 

Mr Brown’s PE Competition 
 
Here we go with another PE Challenge from Mr 'Joe Wicks' Brown. Make sure you watch the video to 
fully understand the skill that is the focus for this week's challenge.  You've got plenty of time to hone 
those skills before you submit your entry in the Google classroom or emailing in results (for Rainbow). 
Please make sure you submit your entry by Thursday 21st May. Once again we have prizes up for grabs 
for the best results in KS1 and KS2. So grab those trainers, slippers or flip flops and get outside and have 
some fun in the sun! 
  

https://mail.klz.org.uk/owa/office@lenham.kent.sch.uk/redir.aspx?REF=U8_MJuXj1xt3pFXwfjyG0KfGshPnFK71pu2_V0E_v5Xl9HTT8vvXCAFodHRwczovL3lvdXR1LmJlL01rdWc2MVhDa2dj
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Teacher Appreciation Week 

Thank you for looking after me at school. I like the learning you do for me and I really enjoy practicing 

my writing with you. I miss you all and cannot wait to see you again!"  Abigail, Rainbow Class 

 

 

 

 

Miss Crayford and Mrs Best 

From Grace - Year 1 

Thank you for being the best teacher forever! 

I love you Miss Crayford you are the bestest teacher I have ever had. 

I love you Mrs Best you are just like Miss Crayford because you are very kind and nice. 

I love how you teach me and I love writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

From Ethan to all the reception class teachers: I liked it at 

school when it was playtime, and when you helped me 

From Imogen  

Mrs Martin … I miss you and always look forward to 

your stories each day! Mrs Fuller … I miss you and liked 

it when we did maths together 

Message from Jessica. 

I’ve been lucky to see Mrs Fisher a 

few times but I miss Mrs Culver 

sooo much! I love DJ Maths tunes 

in the morning. Thank you both for 

still teaching us from home xxx 

 

Message from Charlotte. 

Thank you Mrs Martin for your 

help. I love your story times and 

can’t wait for a new one each day! 

Xxx  
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Term Dates for next Academic Year 2020-2021 

Term 1 

Tuesday 1st September – Friday 23rd  October  (INSET days 1st & 2nd September, 23rd October) 

Term 2 

Monday 2nd November- Fri 18th December 

Term 3 

Mon 4th January – Fri 12th February 

Term 4 

Mon 22nd February - Thurs 1st April  

Term 5 

Mon 19th April – Fri 28th May  (INSET day Friday 28th May ) 

Term 6 

Monday 7th June- Wed 21st July  (INSET day Friday 9th July) 

 

Albert dressed as an 

evacuee for V.E Day. 

We borrowed the dog 

(Percy) from Albert's 

great Uncle whilst 

keeping our distance 

from the humans of 

course :-)  

 

Isabella with her 
3D shapes as 
part of her 
Google  
Classroom  
lessons 
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Try to improve on your score throughout the week then ask an adult to email me with your name, 
school and best score on Friday.  We will then have a virtual competition, I will put all of the 
scores together over the weekend and send out the results on the Monday along with the next 
week’s challenge.  There will be a top 3 awarded for every year group across all the schools that I 
teach in, these children will receive a “virtual certificate”.  We don’t want the adults to miss out 
so they are more than welcome to join in, top 3 adults will be awarded a certificate too!  
 If you would like to share any photos or videos please ask an adult to email them to me. If we 
have enough we will put together a weekly video of your achievements.  My e-mail address is 
a.cavanagh@thelenham.viat.org.uk  
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http://www.harrietshamandlenhamcovid19support.co.uk/ 

The above link is for a fantastic local support group, helping out in the community. Please 

sign up if you are under 70, fit, healthy and showing no signs of Corona Virus. 

  

One of the things  
Kaydon and Bailey have 
been up to, den  
building, both inside the 
house and in the woods! 
 
 
  

 

One of Hayden’s afternoon activities was to 

create a musical instrument. He had lots of fun 

creating a guitar from an old shoe box ! 

So lovely to see what 

everyone’s been up to . 

And 80km!!?? Well done, 

Ethan!   

Best wishes 

The Storeys and  

Parkins 

 

Dear all 

You are all supporting the children so well. Thank you for 

all the hard work of the staff and governors; it is so ap-

preciated.  

Here’s our lovely Eden with  brother Daniel on one of 

their daily long walks—many miles covered!  

Lets hope they can keep it up. Tom and Janetta Sams 


